
Glenn Harmon <gharmon@portlandmaine.gov>

870 Congress St 

Rodenhizer, Christopher R. - (BOS) <crodenhizer@tcco.com> Wed, Mar 14, 2018 at 5:34 PM
To: Glenn Harmon <gharmon@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: "moreld@mmc.org" <moreld@mmc.org>

Good a�ernoon Glenn,

   I spoke with our Architect and have come up with a few solu�ons and comments to the items you pointed out. Please see below comments and a�ached
plans for revisions. Let me know if you need any addi�onal clarifica�ons with these drawings.

1.) We eliminated the small 3’ half wall

 

2.) We added a light gauge post to the 7’ tall wall for support

 

3.) The door out the rear of the space leads into the parking garage which then leads to an egress exit to public way.

 

4.) We have revised the kitchen for ADA accessibility see the interior eleva�on on A4-1. 

Thank you.

 

Chris Rodenhizer | Project Superintendent  

Turner Construction | Two Seaport Lane | Boston, MA 02210

M: 617-312-9039 | crodenhizer@tcco.com

 

 

 

tel:(617)%20312-9039
mailto:crodenhizer@tcco.com


 

From: Glenn Harmon [mailto:gharmon@portlandmaine.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 3:38 PM 
To: Rodenhizer, Christopher R. - (BOS) <crodenhizer@tcco.com>; moreld@mmc.org 
Subject: 870 Congress St

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about government business may be classified
as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the
media if requested.

2 attachments

A1-0 FLOOR PLAN.pdf 
155K

A4-1 INTERIOR ELEVATIONS.pdf 
23K
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